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13 October 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

Years 10 - 12 EXPEDITION TO SLOVENIA, JULY 2022 

 

    
 

Over the last week students watched an inspirational video presentation in school assembly from an organisation 

called True Adventure. They organise life-changing adventures around the world for young people. I am very 

excited that we are able to offer this amazing opportunity to RGS students as it will give them the chance to do 

something unique and inspiring. The adventure experience will provide them with a wealth of new skills which 

they will find invaluable in school, at university and in the world of work.  

 

The students who saw the presentation have certainly had their eyes opened to the possibilities that lie ahead for 

them if they decide to take part. I would like to invite you to join us in school for an information evening, presented 

by True Adventure, where you too will have the opportunity to hear all about the amazing challenges that your 

son will have the chance to experience on our own school adventure. The information evening will be held on 

Tuesday 2nd November from 18:00-19:00 in the Queen’s Hall. 

 

It will be an informative and interactive presentation with plenty of opportunity for questions, along with images 

of the adventure and what it will be like to take part. I am very much looking forward to the evening and I hope 

you are able to join us, will be inspired and help to get our adventure off the ground. There will be lots of 

information on how the students can raise the money to take part in this adventure, what they will do whilst 

overseas, the safety and back-up during the adventure and the benefits they will derive from taking part. 

 

Please let us know if you are planning on attending the evening or would like additional information here. I am 

sure you will find it interesting and see why the School values the outcomes of programmes like this.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

D Clatworthy FRGS 

Director of Co-Curricular Education  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhnby4N62QYdAkbkQ9_sgC0dURTdZM1lNS1RZNDJLMzYyVkI4MFpMTkpHWS4u

